Fitch H. Beach Municipal Airport

Memo

To: City Council

From: Bryan Myrkle, Director of Community Development

CC:

Date: January 9, 2015

Re: Acceptance of AIP Terms and Conditions

Periodically, the City is required to submit a statement accepting the Terms and Conditions of the federal Airport Improvement Grant Program.

City Attorney Hitch has reviewed these terms and conditions in the past, and this present version is the same as that accepted by the City in the past.

It is a necessary condition of our participation in the federal AIP program, from which the city receives the vast majority of its airport development funds.

Therefore, I am asking the City Council to, once again, accept these AIP Terms and Conditions.